
Lea Endowed School 
Class 5 Newsletter – Friday 12th May 2017 

 

This Week 

 

This week has been SATs week and we have all 

been working really hard to do as well as we can 

in our tests!  There have been some tough tests 

this week and I have been very proud of how well 

all of Class 5 conducted themselves before, during 

and after each test.  We are all very relieved that 

they are now over.  On a personal note, can I 

thank you all for your support getting your 

children ready for SATs and for supporting the 

additional breakfast this week.   

 

We cannot however, relax just yet.  All the 

children are aware that we now have to re-focus 

on our writing so that we can produce portfolios 

of written work that accurately reflects how much 

progress we have made this year. 

 

Mr Smith – Class 5 Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders/Information 

 

 

 Class 5s ‘Open Door’ sessions are on 

Thursday between 3.15 and 4pm.  Please 

feel free to come in and look at your 

child’s work. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Next Week 
 

Worship – This term our worship theme is Peace. 
Each week selected children will be planning their 
own worship based on this theme. 
Topic – Our topic theme this term is The Seaside. 
English – Next week we will continue to write our 
own crime story. 
Maths - In Maths, we will be learning about 
coordinates, translation and reflection. 
RE – We will be finishing off our work about 
“Who God is” 
Science – In Science, we will be making and 
investigating electrical circuits. 
History – In our History we will be learning 
about Victorian Holidays. 
PE – In PE we will be learning the skills of cricket. 
Computing – In Computing, we will be creating 
an online safety portfolio. 
 
 

Diary Dates 

 

Wednesday 24th May – Borwick Hall meeting for 

parents – 6pm in Class 4 

Friday 12th May – Deadline for Form 3B (Medical 

Form) for those children going to Borwick Hall 
 

Homework 

 

There will be no homework this week.   

 

Outstanding Behaviour 

 

Curriculum Star of the Week – All of the Class 

For showing the Christian Value of Courage – All 

of the Class 

 


